Serving Ohio’s Richest Rural Area

730 ON YOUR DIAL P. O. BOX 105 BOWLING GREEN, OHIO

January 19, 1955
Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Thank you for your letter, under date of January 15,
1955, reporting reception of WWBG's signals,

Your report of hearing a record by the Fontain sisters
at 1:17 AM is correct, I had just finished doing some
maintenace work on the transmitter and put two records
on prior to closing down and going home,

Sincerely yours,

George D, Stearns
Chief Engineer WWBG



